
The Domestic Abuse Fund 
Guidelines for applying for a grant 

 
If you have been affected by domestic abuse and as a result are struggling financially or don’t have 
money to meet an essential cost, we’re here to help. 
 
Domestic abuse is an incident or pattern of incidents of controlling, coercive, threatening, degrading 
and violent behaviour, including sexual violence. 
 
Our funding can support you in many ways, including help with housing costs, items for your new 
home, food and daily living expenses, childcare costs and much more.  
 
If you need financial support and want to discuss how we might be able to help, please contact 
Cavell’s Support Team by email support@cavell.org.uk or by telephone 01527 595 999. 
 
The Domestic Abuse Fund is delivered through a partnership between the Burdett Trust for Nursing 
and Cavell.  
 

Who can apply 

Registered nurses, nursing associates or midwifes. 

Unfortunately, we cannot accept applications from individuals living outside of the UK, healthcare 
assistants, carers or student nurses. 

If you have more than £4,000 in household savings including money in savings and current accounts 
we will be unable to provide financial assistance. 

How to apply 

Please complete our online application form using the link below  

Your application to the Domestic Abuse Fund - Cavell 
 
If you are unable to complete our online application form, please contact support@cavell.org.uk or by 
telephone 01527 595 999 


